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JFK Said Killed 
For Fighting Reds 

President John F. Kennedy' 
strong anti-Communist stand in 
Cuba and elsewhere led to his 
assassination, the n a t ion al 
chairman of the Conservative 
Society of America said today 

The chairman, Kent Courtney 
of New Orleans, told the Ki 
wanis Club of Kenner the Corn 
munists had several reasons to 
assassinate Kennedy. "While 
president, John F. Kennedy 
tried to stop Communist expan-
sion in Cuba and in fact tried 
to take military action against 
Cuba on twp occasions, but was 
thwarted in his plans by the 
United Nations," he said. 

Courtney termed the first two 
years of the administration of 
President Lyndon B. Johnson 
"disastrous for the cause of 
Americanism." 


